
The information below is currently on the NWPF website as of January 26th 2009

Welcome to the North Wales Police Freedom of Information Responses website.
This online resource is a record of responses to requests received under the Freedom
of Information Act 2000 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.
Making these responses available to the wider community will provide a greater
understanding of the work of North Wales Police plus the type of information North
Wales Police holds. This response log is divided into individual entries and is logged
within the year the response was requested. Responses are published in the order of
completion.

Making a Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000
If you would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please
write to:
Freedom of Information Team
Chief Information Officer's Department
North Wales Police Headquarters
Glan-y-Don
Colwyn Bay
Conwy
LL29 8AW

Or alternatively email FreedomofInformation@north-wales.police.uk

The PPP comments …. This site is accessed at  …
http://www.north-wales.police.uk/foiresponses/en/disclosure/index.asp

Guidance on making an FOI request is at ….
http://www.north-wales.police.uk/foiResponses/en/disclosure/makeRequest.asp

The range of requests and replies are very interesting


